
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/24/2012 7:59:53 AM 
To: 'emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov' (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Checking on your schedule 

General Hagan 

Any chance for breakfast or coffee tomorrow morning before the meeting in Irvine? 

Brian Cherry, VP of Regulatory Affairs, also will be in Irvine and I thought it would be helpful if the three of 
could talk about the encroachment compliance plan. 

Thanks 
Laura 
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